
Oradell Public School 
6th Grade Give Back 

Dear Grateful Doggies, 
We are so pleased to enclose 
$279 of donations collected by the 
6th Grade students from their school mates at Oradell Public School 
for your organization to use in the process of rescuing and 
transporting dogs for adoption. 
 
The children made posters to encourage their school friends to 
donate  and  then  they  collected  and  hung  the  “dog  bones”  indicating  
the donations that were made. 
 
 A  donation  “thermometer”  in  the  main  hallway  showed  the  
progress of their efforts through the process.  We are so happy to 
have been able to help Grateful Doggies with their mission. 

Christine Lichtenstein & Jaki Raider 
Co-chairs, Give Back Committee 

Fondly, 


